
 

From: Nick Long 
To: TM FR Notices 
Date: Sunday, September 22, 2019 6:18:27 PM 

This would be a terrible idea to introduce a fee as so many false trademark applications seem 
to get by your staff that people in the respective market that keep an eye on these applications 
will be forced to stop moderating them and the market will be flooded and inundated with 
bogus trademarks. 

Don't do this and make it easier for moderators to file a protest! 

Warm regards 
Nick Long 


